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Dear Parents/Carers                     
Time is flying, SATs are finally over and we are looking forward to the last 
half of this academic year.

Phonics Screening Tests will soon take place for our year 1 
pupils. [Week commencing Monday 11 June 2018]. Meetings 
with parents are taking place today 24/5/18.

Royal Wedding 

 We all celebrated the Royal Wedding last Friday in school and 
we hope that you enjoyed the event on the television at the 
weekend. It was a wonderful day and such a great way to show 
the positives of joining countries and cultures together.

Traffic 

A massive thank you to parents who are supporting the 
Community Police Officers this week by giving out 
stickers to children and parents. These are to remind 
everyone to be safe near our school. The golden rule is to 
keep traffic and pedestrians separate. See the Traffic 
Guidance Report.

We must also be tolerant and respectful to Pitmaston 
Road residents, by not blocking drives and ensuring that 
traffic can flow freely.
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Hot Weather 

Please ensure that your child 
has a fresh water bottle and 
brings in suncream or a sunhat 
in the warmer weather. If your 
child is fasting for Ramadan, 
please ensure they understand 
that if they become ill or weak 
in the hot weather, we will 
encourage them to break their 
fast and have water. We may 
have to call you if we are 
concerned. 

Wellbeing 

Thank you to parents who 
attended the wellbeing 
mornings. I hope they have 
been of use. Community 
wellbeing is important to us all. 

Last week was Mental Health 
Week, we marked this week 
looking at our own well being 
and making paper chains with 
ideas on how to relax . 

ROBIN HOOD 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12XgxKOS0Y_IqCRyv6wM_GfSZtKamvyCJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12XgxKOS0Y_IqCRyv6wM_GfSZtKamvyCJ/view?usp=sharing
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Core Values Reminder 

These values underpin everything we do in our school.

Apple Talk Wednesday 6th June 

I would like to invite all parents to a talk about Apple 
Education. This will give you feedback on what was shared 
with me about the culture and views of this amazing 
company and what this means to us as a school, over the 
next 12 months. The talk will take place 9:00 am-9:30am 
in the old hall.
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Parent Forum 

The next Parent Forum meeting 
will be Thursday 7th June at 
2pm. If you have anything that 
you want to be discussed, 
contact your Parent Forum 
Representatives. Have a 
look at the Parent Forum 
board, near year 4. 

Arts Week 

Arts week will be 4th-8th 
June. On Friday 8th we 
will invite all parents to 
view the art exhibits, ready 
for our Take One Project 
entry. This will be at 8:45 
am- 9:30 am in the old 
hall. We welcome your 
artistic perspective. 

Water Aid Day 

We are asking children to 
dress in blue and to donate 
£1 per family to raise 
money for Water Aid  
tomorrow, 25th May. We 
have lots of exciting but wet 
activities planned, including 
making our own pipeline right 
across the school! 

Dyslexia 
Parent 
Workshop 

If you are concerned 
that your child may 
have signs of dyslexia and are 
unsure how to support them, 
please attend this free 
workshop at our school on 
Monday 11th June 9-11 am.
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Dates for your Diary 
Half term: 28/5/18-1/6/18 

School re-opens: 4/6/18.        

Parent Forum: 7/6/18 

Year 2 Sports Day- Beechcroft  27/6/18 am 

Year 3 Sports Day- Beechcroft  27/6/18 pm 

Year 4 Sports Day- Beechcroft  4/7/18 am 

Year 5 Sports Day- Beechcroft  4/7/18 pm 

Year 6 Sports Day- Old Edwardian’s 
6/7/18 

Year 1 Sports Day- Playground 11/7/18 
am 

Nursery Sports Day- Playground 12/7/18 
am 

Last day of term: 20/7/18 
Summer holiday: 23/7/18-31/8/18 
Training day:3/9/18 

New academic year begins for pupils: 4/9/18 
30 year celebration day: Saturday 22nd 
September 

Attendance 

We cannot stress enough, the importance of good 
attendance.  This is the key to successful learning. 
Please note, as a Fast Track School, penalty notices 
can be issued to both parents of pupils who have any 
unauthorised absences. Fines are £60 per parent for 
unauthorised absences. 

Holidays in term time cannot be authorised. Mrs Downs is our attendance 
lead and she will be contacting you if your child is not in school. Please see the parents page which 
outlines the importance of attending school every day.
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1M5DrbLDBQvVyEbs12BkqjxULNtxKwmFYQ80AsBiH4BM/edit

